From:
Sent: 28 February 2019 10:00
To: Lawlor, Josh

cc: I ' < cte Winterson' [N
Subject: RE: 3 Kings College Rd NW3 3ES

Dear Josh Lawlor,

I am writing to propose an amendment to the retrospective permission for an external
staircase as discussed on the telephone with you just now.

We propose an opaque glass screen to be mounted to a minimum of 7 foot on the brick
short wall to protect out privacy at the rear.

Thank you.

Susie Orbach



